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SUBJECT WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE RESPONSE 

Balsall Heath 
Conservation Area: 
Support for proposal  

Balsall 
Heath, 
Moseley 

Email dated 28th 
April 2020 
requesting 
comments by 8th 
May 2020 

Cllr Kerry Jenkins - “echoing Cllr 
Straker Welds and clearly happy to 
support proposals that will bring 
increased benefit to 
neighbourhoods” 
 
Cllr Zhor Malik - “Thank you for your 
email and attachments,...can I say 
that I am definitely in favour of a 
Conservation area around the 
Baths” 
 
Cllr Martin Straker Welds -“uplifted 
by the prospect of a conservation 
area celebrating the fine heritage 
features in Balsall Heath” 
 
 

 

 


